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Hon. John B, Hart, Executive Director /
North Dakota Indian Affairs Comdission
Holla, North Dakota

Dear iir, Hart:

With further reference to our previous cor-
respondence concerning your wire to the Dureau of Indian
Affairs, Department of the Interior, relative to the plans
for the purchase of land for the Fort Berthold Indians,

I am enclosing herewith for your convenience the copy of
reply which ym received from Commissioner Dillon 5, liyer.

I uh:ll greatly apprecdate hearing further trom
you on this matter as to what you think of it.

With kindest regarde, and with every good wish,
I am

Sinccraiy,

WL/1bn
Enc.
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